
Riegelsville Planning Commission 
 

 

 

Minutes of March 4, 2024 Meeting 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00   p.m. 
 

Members Present: 
 

 Jason Anderson (Vice Chair) - Late 

 Tom Stinnett (Secretary) 

 Damion Newton 

 David Brandes 
 

Members Absent: 
 

 John Panasiuk (Chair) 
 

Others Present: 
 

Ed Bartosiewicz, Viana Boenzli, Rodney Scott, Frank Preedy, Matt Walters (BCPC), 

Deanna Miller (BCPC), 6 Borough Residents 

  

Minutes from previous meetings (Nov. 6, 2023, Dec. 4, 2023 and Feb. 5, 2024) were read and a 

motion for approval as submitted was made by David Brandes and seconded by Damion 

Newton.  Minutes were then approved unanimously. 
 

Correspondence 

 None 

Old Business 

 None  

New Business 

 The Bucks County Planning Commission staff presented how they were to proceed from 

here and they took several suggestions from the audience for changing the questionnaire that will 

be sent out.  David Brandes suggested that including some questions as to the ethnicity of the 

person answering the questionnaire was not necessary or at least it should not be at the 

beginning.    
 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 p.m.  The next meeting will be held on April 1, 2024 at 7:00 

p.m. at the Riegelsville Borough Hall. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Tom Stinnett, Secretary 

 


